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London Borough of Newham


Independent Living Support Service (Home Care)

Market Engagement Event

Contextwww.onecouncilforwiltshire.co.uk/area-boards


The Council has a legal responsibility to assess the needs of any resident or Carer living in the borough who appears to have a need for care and support; and to then determine whether those needs are eligible for this provision from the Council, as stipulated in The Care Act (2014) and The Children and Families Act (2014). 

Home Care is one of the main care and support options provided to meet eligible needs - to enable residents to maintain their independence and quality of life in their own home. 

The Council has recently embarked on an ambitious programme of work to transform its Home Care offer; and wishes to work with the local market to develop its thinking prior to procuring a new all-age Independent Living Support Service. 

To assist us in creating and developing these community services we now want to involve you.

Commissioners will be holding a market engagement event for providers to share their thinking; and obtain providers’ views. This feedback will be used to shape the procurement strategy and creation of the procurement documentation. 

Who can attendwww.onecouncilforwiltshire.co.uk/area-boards


The event is open to any providers with relevant experience. It will be held on 9th September 2024 from 9:00pm - 4:00pm at Old Town Hall, 29 The Broadway, Stratford, London E15 4BQ

How to take part:

To participate, you must express your interest to attend by submitting the name of your organisation and delegate names with email addresses Selma.Ghouse@newham.gov.uk

Please note that attendance is limited to two people from each organisation. Providers must register their interest no later than 17:00 4th September 2024. 

Terms:

This stage of the project is not part of a formal procurement process and the Authority is not committing, at this stage, to carrying out such a process.

Participation or non-participation in the pre-procurement market engagement process shall not prevent any provider participating in a potential future procurement, nor is it intended that any information supplied as part of the pre-procurement process shall place any provider at an advantage in a potential procurement process.

Participation in the pre-procurement market engagement procurement process will be at each provider’s own cost.

No expense in responding to this process will be reimbursed by the Authority.
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